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Grade Level Enrollment Drop Out Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 1 1 0 

2 4 0 0 

3 0 0 0 

4 3 0 0 

5 1 0 0 

6 7 0 0 

7 1 1 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 5 0 0 

10 2 0 0 

11 9 3 0 

12 18 4 0 

Totals: 59 9 0 
 

Our first round of letters has gone out informing students with more than 10 absences that 

they have been dropped from our school.  The majority of the dropped students were 

inactive since the beginning of the school year so removing them will not affect our 

ADM.  Despite the number of students we have dropped, our enrollment remains nearly 

the same because we have enrolled many new students.   

 

We are in the process of finalizing our SIP plan for the school year.  At the time of the 

Sheridan school board meeting, we will be working on implementation.  Our focus is on 

increasing math scores on the OAKS test and increasing rates of attendance. 

 

We recently adopted our new student handbook.  The updated handbook corresponds to 

our newly adopted policies and our employee handbook.  Both the student handbook and 

employee handbook can be found on our web page. 

 

The Sheridan AllPrep school board would like to thank Sheridan School District for 

forgiving the debt from previous years.  We appreciate the collaborative relationship with 

the district. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


